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Chair Wilborn and Committee Members,  

 

The Kansas Sheriff’s Association is a proponent of HB2571 in its current form.   

 

The substantive change to current law is allowing the video recording to be viewed within 20 days 

after making the request if the person requesting the video meets the requirements of sub-section (c).  

The KSA is supportive of the 20-day requirement and the associated amendments in this section.  

 

KSA also supports the remainder of the original SB360 being studied by the Judicial Council. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to provide testimony on this bill.  

 

 

Sheriff Jeffrey T. Easter 

Legislative Chair for the Kansas Sheriff’s Association 


